
Stony Plain Central will now have a school yearbook available to all 

staff and students. We are excited to offer this book for $13 each.  

The books will be available in September, 2013.  For any Grade 9 stu-

dents who order one, it will be shipped to the high school for you to 

pick up.   

What a way to remember your 2012-2013 year at SPC! 

If you are interested in purchasing a book, please complete form below 

and return it by April 30, 2013 with payment attached.  Cheques can 

be made payable to Parkland School Division. 

 

Student name:__________________________  

Current Grade:__________ 

Cash    Cheque 


